
      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

After you list the things you want to 

write about, organize your list into 

categories, like Introduction, Dad’s 

News, Mom’s News, Kids’ News, Special 

Messages, and Final Thoughts. If your 

children are old enough, consider 

asking them to write their own sections.   

 

Open Hands Newsletter  

 

Rachelle’s beautiful creation! 

                                          

Lynne making her 

magic! 

An Open Hands 

Christmas Poem 

 
Twas the night before 

Christmas 

When all through Open 

Hands we see where care is 

grand 

With all the beautiful 

decorations, it’s like a 

winter wonderland 

 

Through trying times of an 

unprecedented year 

All endured with grace and 

faith to manage the fear  

 

Now Lynn!  Now SIL!  Now 

Homeshare! Now Gage!  

Now Sydney!  Now Pitt!  

Now Ridgewood!  Now 

Daly!  Now Second!  You 

are exceptional teams!  

Now we THANK YOU!  

THANK YOU!  THANK YOU 

ALL! 

 

 

Christmas 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winner of Christmas Extravaganza contest is 

Ridgewood Program!   

 

Amazing job done by all! 

 

Congratulations Ridgewood Program!  

Thank you to our judges Margaret and 

Diane!  We understand it was a difficult 

decision with all the wonderful entries! 

Page 2 Christmas 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                              
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
  

      

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Hands Christmas Zoom Party! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


